
 
 

 
 

DON’T	TELL	ME	TO	“SLOW	DOWN”	5K	SPONSORSHIP	
  
	
The	first	annual	Don’t	Tell	Me	to	“Slow	Down”	5K	
run/walk	will	occur	on	Oct	22nd,	2017	at	9:00	a.m.	at	
Wake	Med	Soccer	Park	in	Cary,	NC	to	benefit	the	
National	Stuttering	Association	(NSA)	and	raise	
awareness	about	stuttering.	We	invite	you	to	
participate	in	this	important	cause	by	being	a	
sponsor	for	this	event	on	International	Stuttering	
Awareness	Day.	
	
The	NSA	is	a	non-profit	organization	dedicated	to	
bringing	hope	and	empowerment	to	children	and	
adults	who	stutter.	NSA	provides	their	families	and	
related	professionals	support,	education,	advocacy,	
and	research	opportunities.	Funds	donated	to	the	
NSA	are	used	for	research,	education,	and	
scholarship.		
	
This	event	will	provide	a	great	opportunity	for	your	
business	or	organization	to	support	those	in	the	
community	who	struggle	with	stuttering.	As	a	
sponsor,	your	organization	would	be	recognized	on	
advertisements	for	the	event,	including	your	logo	on	
our	event	t-shirts.	All	sponsorships	are	tax	
deductible.	
	
We	appreciate	your	consideration	as	a	possible	
sponsor	for	this	event.		
	

	
	
	
BRONZE	SPONSOR							$50	to	$149	

• On-site	promotional	opportunities	
• Recognition	at	awards	ceremony	

	
SILVER	SPONSOR									 $150	to	$299	

• Small	logo	on	t-shirts	
• Your	promotional	items	in	runners’	packets	
• On-site	promotional	opportunities	
• Recognition	at	awards	ceremonies	

	
GOLD	SPONSOR											 $300	to	$499	

• Medium	sized	logo	on	t-shirts	
• Your	promotional	items	in	runners’	packets	
• On-site	promotional	opportunities	
• Recognition	at	awards	ceremonies	

	
PLATINUM	SPONSOR			$500+	

• Large	logo	on	t-shirts	
• Your	promotional	items	in	runners’	packets	
• On-site	promotional	opportunities	
• Recognition	at	awards	ceremony	

	
	
	

Donation	Link	(tax	deductible):		
	
https://www.z2systems.com/np/clients/nsa/campaign.jsp?campaign=58&fundraiser=127900&	
	
Race	Registration	Website:	
	
https://app.racereach.com/event/dont-tell-me-to-slow-down-5k	
	
Facebook	Event	Page:	
	
https://www.facebook.com/events/690318154491772/	
	
For	more	information	please	contact	Sid	Gandra	(	gandra.siddharth@gmail.com	)	and	submit	logos	(JPEG	format)	by	
October	1st	2017	


